Town of Milladore

March 3, 2019
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order February 3, 2019 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, rolls call found Ken Manlick and Hank Nigh absent.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Russ Haffenbredl moved to accept the minutes as read. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed by Connie Milz and accepted with a motion by Leon Kundinger. Russ Haffenbredl seconded the motion which carried. 
Items reviewed at this meeting:

**Notices sent/printed for absentee ballots and public test results which were conducted just before this meeting were reviewed. The primary on February 19, 2019 is to reduce the field of candidates to six for the election of three school board members of the Stevens Point school district.

**E-mail addresses for the WTA newsletter were submitted

**There are no boundaries or annexations to the Town of Milladore to report. Form will be submitted by the county. 

**Consideration for the roads and buildings were considered. Leon Kundinger moved to have the Town Hall rewired to be grounded or have 3-prong outlets. There was a second from Russ Haffenbredl. Motion passed.

Leon Kundinger moved to pay the bills. Russ Haffenbredl seconded it and motion carried.

There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Russ Haffenbredl the motion passed.

The next meeting is March 3, 2019 at 6:30pm in the town hall.

 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
